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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

On Wednesday we installed a new Terminal Station on the AREDN (Amateur Radio

Emergency Data Network) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) project at the home of

Jerry Wharton, KA8NJW, in Parkersburg.  The station only has one path into the

AREDN Network, but that's all that is needed for now.  It will help others in

his area get into the system when they get started.  A few other Amateurs are

wanting to get involved with the program.  This summer when the leaves are back

on the trees again we will be installing some new NODEs, and rearranging some of

the antennas on others to get better coverage.

Mike Turner, WV8TM, and Edward Caplinger, KD8MIB, made a trip back up to the

Preston County NODE/PBBS of PENDWV/FKLNWV.  They went up to replace the

transceiver which was defective, and has been repaired.  The station seems to be

working just fine.  Thanks Mike and Ed.

I'm getting all of the equipment together to provide the Safety Communications

for the Challenge at Mountwood Mountain Bike Race on Sunday, April 3rd.  The

bike race course is about 26 miles through the woods and fields at Mountwood

Park in Wood County, about 15 miles east of Parkersburg.  Amateur Radio

operators are assigned throughout the course at locations that could be

dangerous such as down hill rides that have a 90 degree turn at the bottom, and

if not made correctly would mean a 50 foot or more drop off over a bank.  In the

past there have been several minor, and a few major, injuries at the event and

the Amateurs had to report the incidents.  It's a fun event and communications

are necessary.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week. John Western,

KC8ODI, needs only one more check-in to make 750.  Howard Peek, N8SCS, needs

only one more check-in to make 100.  Victoria Turner, KE8UDG, the daughter of

Mike Turner, WV8TM, and has just started participating in the net, has a new

vanity call which is K8VRT.
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